
 
 

 

THE LEES 

To report any damage, issues or concerns please contact the 
Clerk at clerk@sellindge-pc.gov.uk 

 
 
 

 

On the 8th December, Sellindge Parish Council 

became the owner of The Lees, the site along 

the A20 was transferred from Taylor Wimpey.  

This has been part of the Section 106 

planning regulations.   

 

This open space is available for all to enjoy 

and in order for it to remain as so, the Parish Council would 

appreciate that all users adhere to the following:  

 

✔ Dogs should remain on leads. 

✔ Owners to clean up after your pets - dog poo bags are 

available on The Lees and as advertised on the website.  

(sellindge-pc.gov.uk) 

✔ Parents or the responsible person accompanying a child or 

vulnerable adult are to supervise at all times.  

✔Children should only play on equipment considered aged 

appropriate by the person responsible for them.  

✔There is water on the site so children and vulnerable adults 

should be supervised at all times by the responsible person. 

✘ Dogs are not permitted in the play park area. 

✘ Barbecues are not permitted. 

✘ Planting of trees or flowers is not permitted. 

✘ Fly tipping is not permitted. 

✘Disturbance of the soil, e.g. putting up a tent is not permitted.   

✘Bins are not for household waste and for use only when using 

the Lees.   


